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COVID-19 PROTOCOL 

 
To Our Dear Patients: 

 
We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. As we carefully and safely re-open 

our dental office, we want you to know that we remain committed to delivering excellent 
dental care to you and your family in a clean, safe and healthy environment. 

 
We are following the United States Center for Disease Control (CDC), American Dental 

Association (ADA) & The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) protocols for 
infection control. 

 
Our goal is to always maintain a clean, safe and healthy environment for our patients and staff.  

You may see some changes when you come to our office for your next appointment. 
 

We ask that you follow these protocols when you visit our office 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Please wear a mask before you enter the office 
 

We will measure your temperature in the office 
 

We will ask some screening questions relating to COVID-19 
 

Please use the hand sanitizers that are provided at multiple locations in the 
office 

 
Appointments will be managed to allow for social distancing 

 
Allow us enough time for enhanced disinfection between patients 

 
Please reschedule if you are feeling sick or if anyone in your household has been 

sick in the last 2 weeks 
 

Thank you 


